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September 24, 2018 

 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF A SEPA DETERMINATION OF NON-SIGNIFICANCE (DNS) FOR 
PROPOSED LAND USE CODE AMENDMENTS RELATED TO THE TREE REGULATIONS 

 
The Seattle Department of Construction and Inspections (SDCI) has withdrawn the DNS that was issued for 
proposed Land Use Code amendments related to the tree regulations and that was noticed in the City’s Land 
Use Information Bulletin on August 23, 2018. SDCI expects to issue a new SEPA threshold determination for 
proposed updated amendments to the tree regulations and that threshold determination will identify a new 
appeal period for potential appeals of that determination to the Seattle Hearings Examiner.  
 
INFORMATION AVAILABLE 
 
Questions regarding the withdrawn DNS may be directed to Chanda Emery, SDCI, at (206) 233-2537 or 
chanda.emery@seattle.gov. 
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